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AGENCY/DEPARTMENT:  DEPARTMENT OF INDUSTRY 

 

TOPIC:  Geelong Region & Melbourne North Innovation and Investment Fund: Companies on the 

ATS Registration  

 

REFERENCE:  Question on Notice (Hansard, 27 February 2014, pages 46-47) 

  

QUESTION No.:  AI-16 

 

Senator KIM CARR:  When did the first round of the Geelong Region and Melbourne North 

Innovation and Investment funds close? How many companies on the ATS registration do not have 

contracts with Toyota Holden? Do you know that? 

Mr Durrant:  No, I do not know that. Obviously some companies have— 

Senator KIM CARR:  I agree there are some. But you do not know how many? Could you take 

that on notice. 

Mr Durrant:  I will do. 

 

ANSWER 

 

The first round of the Geelong Region and Melbourne North Innovation and Investment funds 

closed on 26 September 2013.   

 

Information on the commercial contracts of ATS registered companies is not collected. 

 

 


